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hELLO eKLUTNA HYDRO. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK TO EVALUATE THE fISH AND
WILDLIFE AT MY eKLUTNA LAKE. i WANT TO SAY THAT WE HAVE A GREAT LAKE. IT GENERATES
WONDERFUL WATER THAT i USED TO RAISE MY FOUR CHILDREN. WE HAVE ENJOYED CAMPING
AND KAYAKING ON THE LAKE. WE HAVE NEVER THOUGHT ABOUT FISHING IN THE EKLUTNA
RIVER. WE HAVE ALWAYS ENJOYED THE SILVERS AT THE TAILRACE. WE NEED RELIABLE AND
SUSTAINABLE POWER MORE THAN EVER. KEEP THE HYDRO POWER PLANT. sOLAR AND WIND
WILL NOT WORK WELL ENOUGH TO BE RELIABLE. tELL THE GOVERNOR TO LEAVE THINGS
ALONE.
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